
 
 
 
November 11, 2010                       
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: 2011 LEAP EMERGENCY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM    (“ API” ) – EB-2009-0278 
 
 
As requested in the Ontario Energy Board’s document dated October 20, 2010 regarding the 
LEAP Emergency Financial assistance program, listed below is the Lead Agency for API’s 
progam: 
 
  The United Way of Sault Ste. Marie 
  7–A Oxford Street 
  Sault Ste. Marie, ON P6B 1R7 

 (705)-256-7476 
  Contact:  Maureen Dodd – medodd@ssmunitedway.ca 
 
API is also discussing the program management with another organization and requests that if 
discussions are successful it be permitted to amend its lead organization or add an in-take 
agency at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned at (905) 994-3634. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director – Regulatory Affairs 
 
DRB:mar 
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